
Aquaneering is excited to announce that we are expanding the scope of the Annual Husbandry Workshop, which 
has been focused on Zebrafish for the last 20 years, to include all Aquatic Animal Models

The Workshop will be held in conjunction with the World Aquaculture Society (WAS) meeting in New Orleans, LA 
from March 6–10, 2025.  The Workshop will be three half-days, allowing attendees to take advantage of some of 

the other exciting sessions being held throughout the WAS Conference

If you have experience with (but not limited to) any of the Aquatic Models listed below we encourage you to 

submit a talk!

Amphioxus
Axolotls
Cavefish
Cichlids

Danionella

Giant Danio
Killifish

Lamprey
Medaka
Xenopus

Email bobbi.baur@aquaneering.com or admin@zhaonline.org for more information!


